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Incredibly warm weather for December allowed the group one last match for the 2015 season.  It was 
decided to double the daily points for this match only, putting the season long title in play and up for grabs.  
As one might expect, the quality of golf was a bit off the high levels of earlier in the season, but the 
competition was spirited nonetheless.  Matt started things off by winning the tenth hole with a par, taking 
the early lead in his attempt to stave off the pursuers.  Nobody could make par on eleven, so Ray and Pete 
had a chance to win two skins after getting onto the twelfth in regulation.  Ray had the much longer putt 
and proceeded to nail it from about twenty five feet, and when Pete could not match, Ray captured two 
skins.  The thirteenth and fourteenth were sloppily played, bogeys halving both holes.  That left Ray to 
clinch the daily victory with his two putt par on fifteen, guaranteeing him six points for the day in the revised 
format.  The sixteenth was halved when Pete could not make his putt to win the hole so that made the 
“Memorial” worth two skins.  Phil kept his lock on the seventeenth with a well played hole, short of the 
green in two, chipping onto the surface and two putts for a net par, enough to win when Matt’s putt stayed 
right.  The eighteenth hole was also halved, no skins awarded.  That left Ray the winner for the day, 
earning him six points for the yearly contest.  That would be enough to propel him into second place, but 
not quite enough to take over the lead and capture the trophy.  That honor went to Matt, who hung onto his 
lead and walked away with the coveted Back Nine title for 2016. 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


